Cary Chow (6A)

Treasure the park


It has been reported that visitors had damaged facilities and left litter at the newly opened Tin Shui Wai Wetland Park.


This has led to calls for stricter rules, including a ban on eating inside the park to prevent littering. 


It is necessary to educate the public about their civic responsibilities. 


Please keep the park clean and cherish all the facilities there.

June 20, 2006
South China Morning Post

